
 
 
 

CITY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

APRIL 25, 2025 
WILSONVILLE, OREGON 

 
 

Chris Neamtzu's  
Retirement Party 

April 25, 2025 
4:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Wilsonville City Council will be attending 
a retirement party for Chris Neamtzu former Community Development Director hosted 
by the City of Wilsonville. The event is on Friday, April 25, 2025, from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 
p.m. Although a quorum of the Wilsonville City Council will be present for the event, this 
is not a City Council meeting, and the Council will take no deliberations towards any 
decisions. 
 
Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the Andrea 
Villagrana, Human Resource Manager by emailing villagrana@wilsonvilleoregon.gov or 
calling 503-570-1519. 


